
 

PARENT MEETING   
Wednesday November 19, 2019

Coach Diehl and I would like to welcome 

everyone into a new season of Lady 

Longhorn basketball.  We will have a parent 

meeting Wednesday November 13 at 6:00 

PM.  The meeting will be in the auditorium.   

LADY LONGHORN 
BASKETBALL 

Meet the Coaching Staff  

My favorite time of year is upon us.  I am 

proud to announce that Coach Ronnie Diehl 

will be joining me once again.  We are excited 

for this opportunity to be coaching 

basketball again.  I have to thank him for the 

pep talks to get me back into the game.  It is 

truly the game that I love teaching to young 

people.  After three years off, I feel like I 

have had the opportunity to learn and just 

observe the game of basketball from afar.  

After speaking with many coaches about 

coaching girls basketball it has been brought 

to my attention that teamwork is an issue.  

We are going to be working on multiple 

things throughout the year to promote team 

bonding.  The Lady Longhorn slogan for the 

year is WE/ME.  We will work together to 

make this season a success.  The individuals 

will come and go but the team will remain.  I 

can’t express how excited I am to get back to 

the sidelines.  It is approaching quickly.  

Practice will start on November 18 at 6:00 

am.   
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tbright@usd227.org 

Hodgeman County Lady Longhorns Coach 
Office 620-393-3205 
Cell 785-623-9564 
HS 620-357-8376 
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BASKETBALL\HCHS  LONGHORN BASKETBALL RULES.DOC 

FRANK MARTIN TALKING ABOUT BASKETBALL 
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https://www.youtube.com/watch?v=Dki7xQXmYLk

